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November 15, 2024 

Subcommittee Updates 

 

Accessible Communities 

Accessible Communities paused on giving funding this quarter due to a high number of grants 
needing contract extensions. We will revisit funding new projects in January. AC is currently 
recruiting new members. 

Community Outreach 

Community Outreach is planning their event for April of 2025 in Spokane, WA. 

Governor’s Employer Awards 

Governor’s Employer Awards had a successful event in October and is having a debrief this week. 

Legislative Subcommittee 

Legislative subcommittee is getting together this month to work on priorities for the next legislative 
session in January of 2025. 

Membership 

Membership interviewed 11 people and created a short list of recommended people for 
appointment. That list will be submitted to Boards & Commissions next week. The group completed 
their work early to give plenty of time for appointments given the changes in staff with the new 
Governor’s administration. 

Youth Empowerment Program 

Youth Empowerment Program (previously known as the Youth Leadership Forum) is planning a 
virtual Youth Empowerment Summit for August of 2025. 


